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Superintendent’s School Board Report – December 16, 2024

“We are here to help our Students……..
Navigate Challenges With Grace, Prepare For Their Futures and Anchor Themselves In Our Community.”

CORRESPONDENCE
None at this time.

BOARD 
Aaron’s Work – Aaron is working on extra duty negotiations, developing next year’s 
budget, fine tuning our emergency responses after our latest tsunami warning, continuing 
to make progress on our District Readiness work, and beginning the process and tasks 
associated with going out for a General Obligation Bond in November of 2025.

Individual Board Member/Superintendent Meetings: Please set a time.

STUDENTS/ACADEMICS
Student and Parent Surveys – Mr. Miller will have a short presentation on the results of 
our most recent Student and Family Engagement Surveys. 

STAFF
District PD Update – On Friday, December 13 all staff participated in another round of 
work on our Shared Vision For Readiness. Mr. Miller will update you on this progress 
verbally at the meeting.

BUDGET
2025-26 Budget Planning - Aaron and Tara are beginning preliminary evaluation of this 
year’s budget to start planning for the development of the 25-26 budget.

FACILITIES
Long Range Planning Committee Work – On Tuesday, December 17 this committee 
will meet for the second time, and will convene again on January 14. This work sets a 
prioritized list of facility maintenance and development projects to cover through our 
general fund budgeting as well as a possible General Obligation Bond request in 
November 2025.

DISTRICT EVENTS/HAPPENINGS
Mr. Miller will have a list of upcoming District events for you at the meeting.

DATES TO REMEMBER:
Next Board Meeting – January 27, 2025 – 6 p.m.


